
Winner's Circle Automotive has moved 
and is offering a chance to win a flat 
screen TV
January 17 2011 4:01 PM

 

Winner’s Circle Automotive has moved! We still offer the dependability and reliability 
that we are known for, and our hours remain 8:00am-8:00pm for your convenience. Our 
new, larger facility is just down the road at 309 Mechanical Drive in Bethalto.

We have been serving the needs of River Bend auto owners since 2004 using the latest 
technologies and state of the art equipment to perform all regular maintenance work as 
well as many specialty services. Customer service and satisfaction is the foundation of 
our business, and we will continue to provide free local customer shuttle service.

Please stop in and visit us and sign up for a FREE, no obligation chance to win a 40” 
flat screen TV!


